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Hinkley Point C – potential increase in peak workforce
EDF Energy has informed the County Council, Sedgemoor District Council, Somerset West and Taunton Council and North Somerset Council that that they are considering options for increasing peak Hinkley Point C on-site construction workforce numbers to a figure greater than anticipated.  

Currently, the peak on-site construction workforce number assumed in their Development Consent Order application and stated in their Management Plans is 5,600. Current on-site workforce is approximately 5,000.

We and our local authority partners have so far had only very early and limited conversations with EDF Energy and are considering what approach to take in our response. We are however committed to working together and with EDF Energy to ensure that the correct processes are followed in responding to their intentions, and which will ensure the impacts that any change may have on communities is understood and addressed. 

We will ensure that Members remain informed, through existing forums and any new communications channels created as part of our response to EDF Energy’s proposals.
	For more information please contact: 
	Name: Alastair Higton
Email: ARHigton@somerset.gov.uk 
Telephone: 07977 410446
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